
  

 
 
 

October 15, 2008 
 
 
Donald J. Wakefield, Chairman 
Low Power Shutdown  
Standards Committee of American Nuclear Society,  
ABS Consulting Inc. 
Operational Risk and Performance Consulting Division 
300 Commerce Drive Suite 200 
Irvine, CA 92602 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Nomination of Jeffrey Mitman to ANS Committee 
 
Dear Mr. Mr. Wakefield: 
 
I would like to nominate Jeff Mitman as the authorized NRC representative on the American 
Nuclear Society Working Group 58-22, Low-Power and Shutdown Events PRA Methodology.  
Jeff Mitman is a Senior Reliability and Risk Analyst and is responsible for risk analysis of low 
power and shutdown events. 
 
In accordance with the Office of Management and Budget Circular A-119, “Federal 
Participation in the Development and Use of Voluntary Consensus Standards and in  
Conformity Assessment Activities,” February 19, 1998, the participation on a committee of 
an NRC-authorized representative does not connote agency agreement with, or endorsement of, 
decisions reached by the committee, or of standards approved and published as a result of the 
committee’s efforts.  Agency representatives participating on standards developing groups will, 
to the extent possible, ascertain the views of the agency on matters of interest and will express 
views that are consistent with established agency views. 
 
Correspondence should be addressed to: 
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN.:  Jeffrey T. Mitman 
Mail Stop:  O10-C15 
Washington, D.C.  20555 
Voice: 301-415-2843 
Fax: 301-415-3577 
E-mail: Jeffrey.Mitman@NRC.GOV 
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Thank you very much for providing NRC with the opportunity to participate in the work of your 
committee. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
           /RA/ 
 
      Dr. Jennifer L. Uhle  
      NRC Standards Executive 
      Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research  
 
 
cc: Patricia Schroeder 

Standards Administrator 
American Nuclear Society 
555 North Kensington Avenue 
La Grange Park, Illinois 60526 
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